
SALVAGE SALE 
at Wayne High School

August 27 & 28
2:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.
We will have a Booth at the Wayne County Fair 

with items and more information 
about pick up August 27th-28th. 

Back-To-School Night for Wayne High School 
will be August 29th from 4:00-8:00 p.m. 

for WHS Students and their parents ONLY.


